
From:
To:

Bevin Wray 
Gerrit Scheffel

Subject: Application Number: PL20210198 

Thank you for the communication we received concerning the application to re-designate land located directly 
across the road from the quarter we own - SW4, 27,28,W4.
We have no objections to the proposal and would support its going forward in a timely manner in accordance with 
standards set by Rocky View County.

Bevin and Janie Wray
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